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Please note that this draft clarifies that the review procedure established in proposed
s. 101.121 (4) (a) 2., stats., applies to an owner of a qualified historic building who elects
to be subject to the historic building code.  This limitation is consistent with my
understanding of the intended effect of this proposed statute.  Please let me know if this
provision is inconsistent with your intent.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us

Under section 16.47 (2) of the statutes, any bill that increases the cost of state
government by more than $10,000 may not be passed by either house of the legislature
until the budget bill passes both houses unless the governor or the joint committee on
finance recommends the bill’s passage.

Peter R. Grant
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267–3362
E–mail:  peter.grant@legis.state.wi.us


